
 

   

 

 
23 May 2024 
 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
“Exchange Plaza”, 
Bandra - Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), 
Mumbai – 400 051 

BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 

 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Sub: Reply to clarification sought on news item  
 
Ref: “Vodafone Idea Limited” (IDEA/532822) 
 
This has reference to clarification sought about the recent news item which appeared 
on “www.moneycontrol.com” dated May 23, 2024 captioned “Ericsson India in talks with 
Vodafone Idea for a 5G deal: India MD” 
  
In this regard, we would like to submit that Ericsson India is one of the network vendor of 
the Company. Further, the Company is enlarging its footprints with 5G roll out and in 
connection with the same, the Company is in discussions with various network vendors, 
including Ericsson, for supply of network gears for the 5G rollout. 
  
We wish to reiterate and clarify that the Company will comply with SEBI Listing 
Regulations and duly keep the stock exchanges informed of all the information that is 
required to be reported. 
  
Thanking you, 
 

Yours truly, 
For Vodafone Idea Limited 
 
 
 
Pankaj Kapdeo 
Company Secretary 
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